
 

Japanese School of Abu Dhabi     2019 July 1st  

 

Hyakunin Isshu Color Announcement               
June 10th                               

     The color of this year’s Hyakunin-Isshu became 

Pink. There are 20 cards to memorize. It might be a 

bit difficult for G1 students, but we hope they will 

do their best.  

 

  Reading Aloud Session                      June 12th, 23rd  

     Reading aloud sessions were held and Ms. Suzuki 

(on 12th) and Ms. Kawasaki (on 23rd) told the stories 

to students. Students were looking forward to it and 

they enjoyed the time. We still have many sessions 

to come this year. Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

  Kanken                                                      June 16th 

     The first Kanken exam of this year was taken 

place. It was right after Eid holiday, so those who 

worked hard during Ramadan and holiday probably 

did well. The next Kanken will be in October. It’s 

never too early to start studying.  

 

Emergency Drill                                     June 10th                               

   This was the second emergency drill in this 

school year. We assembled near the main 

entrance. It was a hot day in the summer, but it 

was a meaningful drill.  

 

Swimming Lesson                         June 10th - 30th                               

   Swimming lesson started after Eid holiday. We 

had 6 lessons in total, and the last day was 30th. 

Everyone practiced very hard to develop their 

skills and many students achieved a higher level 

after the lesson.  

 

Meeting of Student Committee           June 11th                               

   In the meeting, each student committee 

presented their planned activities of the year. 

Those activities can be achieved by cooperation of 

leaders and other members.  Please work on 

activities cooperatively.  

Term-End Exam                         June 26th and 27th                               

    Term-end exam of the first term was taken 

place. Junior high students are working hard to 

achieve their next goal. Use the summer holiday 

wisely.  

Dental and Health Check                       June 18th                               

     Doctors from Sakura clinic in Dubai came to the 

school to examine students’ dental and health. 

Please keep a healthy lifestyle.  

 

Farewell Meeting                                  June 27th                               

     G6 Momoko Ogasawara went back to Japan. 

She was at the Japanese kindergarten in Abu 

Dhabi. She reunited with G6 Mr. Omar and Mr. Al 

Mansoor last year at school. We wish to reunite 

with her somewhere in the future.  

 

Student Representative Meeting to be planned              

    The meeting will be held on July 2nd.  

Students will discuss “Nice greeting” and “Using 

Japanese Language at school”.  


